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I am a resident of St Johns and I am in favor of this measure. It is absolutely 

essential that it passes for the safety of all residents of this neighborhood.  

After an earthquake the north peninsula will be CUT OFF from the rest of Portland 

because the bridges over the Cut will collapse. We need a way out. We need a way 

for supplies and medical care to reach us. This will save lives, if you pass it.  


